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FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

CHEMWEED-265

WARNING           POISON

LIQUID SELECTIVE WEED KILLER - CONTAINS MECOPROP
COMMERCIAL

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  MECOPROP..... 149 grams per litre
(present as Potassium Salt)

National Chemsearch CHEMWEED-265 is especially formulated for
killing clover, chickweed, plantain, mouse ear chickweed, knot
weed, ground ivy and certain other broad-leaf weeds on lawns,
fairways and golf greens.

Registration No. 9286 Pest Control Products Act.

NET CONTENTS:__________LITRES

DIRECTIONS:

For established turf fairways, etc. apply 90 mL of National
Chemsearch CHEMWEED-265 mixed with 10 litres of water per
100 square metres, or 8.5 litres mixed with 300-400 litres of
water per hectare.  For spot treatment mix at the above
proportions and use sprinkling can or power sprayer.  For larger
areas a Boom sprayer is recommended.  For maximum results the
area should not be cut for 2-3 days before or after spraying.  Do
not sprinkle or water for 24 hours after application.  Full
visible effect requires about three weeks.

PRECAUTION IN USE:  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.
Harmful if swallowed.  After using was hands and other parts of
the body that are contaminated by the concentrate, spray or
washings.  Store tightly closed containers away from green
houses, seed, plants, fertilizers, and water supplies.  Keep from



freezing.  Do not spray flower beds, borders or shrubbery.  Avoid
allowing spray to drift over flowering plants, shrubs etc.  Do
not use first mowing as a mulch.  Before use, rinse equipment,
including nozzles with water to which has been added a wetting
agent or detergent.  Pools, streams and water sources must not be
contaminated with the concentrate or spray washings.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  In case of contact, immediately wash
skin with plenty of water, for eyes wash with water for at least
15 minutes and get medical attention.  Harmful if swallowed, seek
immediate medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Should illness occur, get prompt
medical attention.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE:

KEEP FROM FREEZING.  If this product stored in cold or freezing
weather it may separate or thicken.  This will not harm the
performance.  Before using, warm to room temperature and stir
thoroughly.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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